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“Where there is no vision, the people perish...” Proverbs 29:18

Thank you so much 
for your generous of-
ferings for Mission To 
Haiti in 2024. Last 
year was the mission’s 
best year financially. 
Despite the trouble 
and instability that 
was caused by the 
gangs, Mission To 
Haiti accomplished 
more than we thought 
would be possible. 
This is a testimony to 
God’s provision. It is a 
testimony to your 
faithfulness to the 
families we serve.  

Your increased sup-
port allowed more to 
be done for the glory 
of God. Between the 
evangelistic efforts, 
food distributions, 
new homes and the 
growth in sponsorship, 
thousands of lives 
have been impacted.   

Mission To Haiti is 
ready to do more in 
2025. Your prayers 
and support are crucial 
for making this year’s 
ministries possible. 
Here’s how your offer-
ings were used in 2024: 

Child Sponsorship 
Mission Team and Campus 
Building and New MTH School 
School Meals and Food Distrib. 
Sponsorship Clinic 
Special Projects (Rents, Wells, VBS) 
Sponsorship Gifts 
General Operations 
Missionary Support 
 
Total

$201,668.78 
$37,365.67 

$111,679.00 
$134,182.10 

$16,118.23 
$51,015.86 
$54,417.55 

$187,360.40 
$29,762.19 

 
$823,569.78

Last year’s accomplishments are the building 
blocks for this year’s ministries. Our desire is to 
launch the New MTH Preschool this year. Be-
cause of your support, this is becoming a reality.

317 people were 
saved at VBS and 
the Crusade

4,200 family 
packages of 
food were given

31 homes were rented, built and or furnished
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Contact Us 
(305) 456-7777 
info@missiontohaiti.org 
www.missiontohaiti.org 
P.O. Box 523157 Miami, FL 33152 
Bill Nealey Jr. Executive DirectorEquipping Haitians to Change Haiti for Christ

Bill and Ann Nealey and 
their family moved to 
Hialeah, Florida in the 
summer of 1974. When 
Mission To Haiti began 
in 1981, their home be-
came the mission’s    
official headquarters. 
The balcony that Ann 
and Bill are standing on 
in the photo was 
closed in. It became 
Bill’s main office. As 
Bill often joked, he     
referred to it as the 
“World Headquarters of 
Mission To Haiti.”  

The family is prepar-
ing to sell their home at 
915 W. 80th Place later 
this month. Because of 
that, mail or packages 
should be directed to 
the post office box: 

 
P.O. Box 523157 
Miami, FL 33152 
 
If you need a physical 

address for Mission To 
Haiti, please contact us. 
Our home in Hialeah is 
filled with great mem- 
ories. We will cherish 
them for years to come. 

School Meals And Trade Fair Need Your Help

A Change Of Address For Mission To Haiti

Ann & Bill Sr. at their home in Hialeah

Second graders and their teacher at the Beudet school Pastor Jean Claude from the 
Beudet school reached out for 
help. Gangs broke into the 
school kitchen and stole the 
cookware, plates and utensils. 
The kitchen has been secured 
but these items need to be re-
placed. The cost to replace 
these kitchen items is $2,000.   

Thank you to those who re-
sponded to the Vocational 
School’s Trade Fair in March. 
They still need $500 to have 
enough funds to hold this  
special event. They will need 
the funds this month to pre-
pare. Thank you for helping. 


